
Welcome back to school and a special welcome to our new
Reception families! It has been great to see everyone this week
and to get the children back into their play and learning. The
weather has not been kind to us this week, with a few disrupted
P.E lessons, playtimes and a postponed coffee morning for
Reception Parents. Let’s hope it improves a bit! 

We are delighted to welcome some new staff team members.
Welcome Ms Ela, working in Year 1 and Ms Leah in Year 2. We
hope they already feel part of the family! 

The children have been getting to know their teachers and
settling into their new classrooms with some great activities to
remind them of our school values and how we behave at school
to keep everyone safe and happy. 
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What is happening next week?
Next week we will begin our Meet the Teacher meetings. Please do come along to find out what
your child will be learning and how you can help at home. The meetings are at the end of the school
day in your child’s classroom. They will last 30-40 minutes. If you cannot make the date, we will
share the presentations via Weduc.

Tuesday 10th: Year 1
Wednesday 11th: Year 2
Thursday 12th: Year 3

Monday 16th: Year 4
Tuesday 17th: Year 5
Thursday 19th: Year 6

Assemblies next week will cover ourAssemblies next week will cover our
rights and responsibilities in relationrights and responsibilities in relation

to how we behave at school. Weto how we behave at school. We
will also begin the process ofwill also begin the process of

electing our Pupil Parliament, Eco-electing our Pupil Parliament, Eco-
Council, Reading Ambassadors andCouncil, Reading Ambassadors and

Play Leaders.Play Leaders.  

Reminder: Children in year 1 and 2 have a fruit snack provided by school.
Children in Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 are very welcome to bring their own fruit snack to
enjoy at break time. All children need to bring a water bottle with them to school. 



Important information from the office
Music Payments: Please make payment for your music lessons on Weduc now! 
Year 6: School Journey is fast approaching- please fill in the form sent home today and make
sure your payments are up to date. 

Celebrations! 
We love to celebrate achievements of all kinds. If your child has achieved something outside
school such as exams at a home language school, swimming, fund raising or anything at all,

please let us know so we can celebrate it in Praise Assembly on a Friday

Important Dates


